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Ride to School with 
the DPW - Winners! 

The PTO auctioned off a “Ride to School with 

the DPW”.  You can see from the smiles on 

their faces it was a huge success.  Thank you 

PTO and Gino Cresta and the DPW team for 

bringing some joy to our kids.   

Henry Samalis (left) and Joseph Patz (right) 

enjoying their ride to school in the DPW truck 

Swampscott Police Department’s K9 Sora has received a donation of body armor.  The 

bullet and stab protective vest is thanks to a charitable organization from Vested Interest in 

K9s, Inc..  For more information on Vested Interest in K9s see Swampscott Police Facebook 

Page. 

And, in keeping with the times, Sora is on Instagram @sora_swampscott.  Check it 

out to see where Sora goes next. 

Sora Therapy Dog News 

https://www.facebook.com/swampscottpolice
https://www.facebook.com/swampscottpolice
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Did You Know? 

There are Beautiful Views From the Roof of 
the Hadley School? 
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As Town officials continue plans to bring new life to the Hadley 

Elementary School property, we wanted to share these amazing photos 

from the Building’s rooftop 
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New Support Group 

The Mom Connection—Check it Out! 

My name is Caroline Allen. I live in Swampscott and am the founder of The Mom 
Connection.  As a new mom, I craved two things - the chance to get out and meet other 
moms AND resources for things I was struggling with - newborn sleep, the four month 
sleep regression, starting solids, and more.  

 

As a working mom to two children under the age of three, I founded The Mom 
Connection to provide moms with the tools and resources to find community, spark 

connection, and feel confident on their parenting journey.  For more information on April 
2023 support groups, and "Mom Talk" socials, click here.   

 

For more information on press and news about The Mom Connection, click here.   

 

https://www.themomconnection.co/?fbclid=IwAR17ksT3nURHuJ0NcfNTZDr4Tecnh-sSuA02wzTSKM77awaBe3PzHX3ydMU
https://www.themomconnection.co/?fbclid=IwAR17ksT3nURHuJ0NcfNTZDr4Tecnh-sSuA02wzTSKM77awaBe3PzHX3ydMU
https://www.themomconnection.co/offerings?fbclid=IwAR3diGMOE-4feUvnPaXyqAI2PG8O7cffG_B6OE-x1o1WGvwntq0xoHW3uto
https://www.themomconnection.co/press-news?fbclid=IwAR3UR7vzGF4eSWkaMujpdBL4zs4lhxj7AdWx8BCRwfXg9zNBzxe8V7itusU
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Recent Events 

Black History Month Event 

It was such a pleasure for S.U.R.E. Diversity to work over the last few months to prepare this 

event.  The words in all your emails  - challenging, rewarding, courage, candor - were what was 

needed in these times to “keep on keeping on.” 
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News 

Welcome Cheryl Moschella to the Assessor's office.  Cheryl 

replaces Dick Simmons who served as Interim Director.  She 

brings extraordinary experience as a real estate appraiser.  She 

also was on the Reading Board of Assessors over the past few 

years.  

 Sean Fitzgerald, Town Administrator, shared at a recent Meet 

& Greet for Cheryl saying, “I'm so pleased to have Cheryl join 

our dedicated team at Town Hall.  I’m sure she will be a great 

support for Swampscott residents and will no doubt make a 

lasting positive contribution to the town.” 

Town Welcomes New Director of Assessment 

St Patty’s Day at the Hawthorne 

We had a wonderful time at our first annual St. 

Patrick's Day Fundraiser! Big shout out to the Blue 

Honey Drops for providing festive entertainment and 

to Hawthorne by the Sea for a mouth-watering corn 

beef meal! Congratulations to Tom and Joan Younger 

for being our most festively dressed guests! 
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Swampscott High School & Senior Center Model Make Headlines 

Terrific article in Education Week, a national paper.  Working together and creative thinking 

resulted in a winning approach and nice recognition.  For the full article click here. 

School and Senior Center News 

https://www.edweek.org/leadership/a-town-put-a-senior-center-in-its-high-school-offering-a-model-for-an-aging-nation/2023/03
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Upcoming Events 

 

Join us to review and discuss our draft Climate Action Plan, Resilient Swampscott, 
which outlines a  framework to reduce our contribution to climate change while 
making our community stronger, healthier, and more resilient!   

 

Learn more about the plan on the Climate Action Plan Committee website:  

https://www.swampscottma.gov/climate-action-plan-committee 

 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/climate-action-plan-committee
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Upcoming Events 
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Upcoming Events 
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Upcoming Events 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/
http://www.swampscottma.gov/town-clerk-elections/pages/april-25-2023-town-election-candidate-faqs
http://www.swampscottma.gov/town-clerk-elections/pages/april-25-2023-town-election-voter-faqs
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2023 REGULAR TRASH HOLIDAY DATES 
 

Pick-up will be delayed by one day on the day of the following holidays and for the re-
mainder of that holiday week 

 

 

 
 

METAL RECYCLING & STYROFOAM DROP-OFF DATES 

8 am-12 pm (Weather Permitting) 
 

 

 

YARD WASTE COLLECTION 

On your regular trash day 

 

Check out the town website for more 

information on Trash and Recycling 

January 16 February 20 April 17 May 29 June 19 

July 4 September 4 October 9 November 23  December 25 

April 24 June 5 July 24 September 11 

October 16 November 13 December 11  

March 25 April 29 May 27 June 24 July 29 

August 26 September 30 October 28 November 25 December 30 

COMPOSTING 

There are two free compost stations in Swampscott or sign-up for Black 

Earth's paid curbside service 

 

CLOTHING/SMALL HOUSEHOLD ITEMS 

Schedule a free pick-up from simplerecycling 

 

MATTRESSES 

Recycle your mattress by purchasing a $20 mattress recycling sticker 

from Town Hall or online.  Note: Mattresses will be picked up curbside 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/health/pages/trash-related-info
https://www.swampscottma.gov/health/pages/trash-related-info
http://www.swampscottma.gov/health/pages/composting-stations
http://simplerecycling.com/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qkMivyjfwRQId1qu1Rb7VR9Y2IdA3tDHTVVQcWIw9nL3oB_LLvf3O4h3t_a5e5nTBkaPxIK3uQDOH0Jj5h_XIt1H6A2PvxaQheqcGlwRB5PzpRnK9nQ4Y9ikZFB3K-6rG8W93BJ3v53eUuKROlCQiVyHPJCvJt0K&c=prPRHrPE7jM45owpc2xxdfiKG_5LlLwIUG1Jgft2e-UcBSuNKNbsSg==&ch=LgHi
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Check out the town website for more 

information on Trash and Recycling 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/health/pages/trash-related-info
https://www.swampscottma.gov/health/pages/trash-related-info
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Senior News 

Check out the new 

 Senior Center Website 

The Senior Center has Durable Medical Equipment available 

for Swampscott residents to borrow.   

Walkers, canes and crutches along with 

shower chairs, transport chairs and 

commodes.  This equipment has been 

generously donated and can be very 

helpful.  

Caregivers 

& Seniors 

Beginning March 2, 2023 we will provide no cost rides to and 

from The Swampscott Senior Center 

and the Duncan Terrace, Doherty 

Circle and Machon living 

communities on Mondays and 

Thursdays.  Click here for more 

information on this exciting new 

update! 

Senior 

Transportation 

Caregiver 

Support 

Are you wondering about next steps for caring for your loved one?  What 

resources are out there to help?  Perhaps you are wondering how you 

will be able to juggle all the duties.  Join us on May 6 from 10 am – 3 pm 

for a very informative conference about caring for your best friend, 

parent or neighbor.  Topics will include support at home, medical issues, 

legal and financial planning, caregiver health and wellbeing and 

transportation resources.  Lunch and respite care for a loved one is 

available, free of charge.  The conference will be at the Swampscott High 

School, 200 Essex Street, Swampscott.  Preregistration is requiredsince 

space is limited.  Please call 781-596-8866.   

https://activeagingswampscott.com/
https://activeagingswampscott.com/senior-center/transportation/


School News 
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Veteran News 

The Disabled American Veterans Lynn-Swampscott E.F. 

Gilmore Chapter 64 has increased the amount of their four 

scholarships from $500 each to $1,000.  A sizable increase 

for just their second year of the program. 

 

Scholarships can be used for any accredited post high school education.  You don’t have to 

be a high school senior and they are not based on need.  Two scholarships are for those 

who are related to a veteran and two are for those who “volunteer in service to veterans.” 

 

Jeffrey Blonder, Commander, Adjutant Andrea Gayle-Bennett and Nicole McClain, Vice 

Commander were awarded a DAV National Commander’s Coin from Joseph Parsetich, 

National Commander of DAV for their work on the Lynn-Swampscott Scholarships to 

support families of veterans.  Many thanks to those dedicated veterans. 

The application can be found here.  

 

Lynn-Swampscott DAV 
Doubling Scholarship Efforts 

https://www.davma.org/membership/chapter-64-scholarship/


Upcoming Recreation Programs 
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WE'RE BRINGING BACK THE FIREWORK DONATIONS ROCKET!!  

July 3rd is a HUGE day in Swampscott.  On July 3rd, residents congregate along the waterfront to celebrate the birth 
of our nation, share in festivities, and view our fireworks display. However, the fireworks are getting more expensive 
with each passing year. 

If you don't remember it, or if you've only just moved to town within the last decade, no worries - you'll get a 
chance to see this relic of Swampscott's past re-emerge over the course of the next couple of months! 

How does the Firework Donation Rocket work? It's super easy!! 

1) Click HERE to donate NOW 

2) Make a donation 

The Firework Donation Rocket will be unlocked after the first $3000 in donations! So the sooner we raise the funds, 
the sooner you'll see the rocket make it's appearance! 

And wait!! There's more!! Anyone who donates $100 or more will receive an exclusive, not-yet-released, Town of 
Swampscott annual 3rd of July T-Shirt!! 

Be on the lookout for rec department emails and social media posts. Help us get the word out by forwarding emails 
to friends and family and/or sharing posts on Facebook and Instagram! With your help and financial support, we will 
ensure that the 3th of July Festival will continue to be a symbol of Swampscott pride and bring holiday cheer for 
years to come! 

 

https://swampscottma.myrec.com/info/activities/program_details.aspx?ProgramID=30072&fbclid=IwAR1ZvwXk8-qHrqwB_z504Y-AVWoAO09NA4itpvPyLOt3j6i2grD7lQuy6AI


Upcoming Recreation Programs 
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Upcoming Recreation Programs 
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Upcoming Recreation Programs 
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Upcoming Recreation Programs 

20 



Upcoming Recreation Programs 
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Up-to-date Information about Town of 

Swampscott Public Meetings can be found at: 

Town Meetings on the town website 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR IMPORTANT 

TOWN ALERTS  

IMPORTANT NUMBERS 
CUSTOMER SERVICE       (781) 596-8850 

ASSESSOR   (781) 596-8850 

BUILDING (781) 596-8857 

COMMUNITY DEV. (781) 596-8829 

DPW (781) 596-8860 

FACILITIES (781) 596-8850 

FINANCE (781) 596-8877 

FIRE  (781) 595-4050 
 OR 911 

HEALTH (781) 596-8864 

HUMAN RESOURCES (781) 596-8810 

LIBRARY (781) 596-8867 

POLICE  (781) 595-1111 
 OR 911 

RECREATION (781) 596-8854 

RETIREMENT                  (781) 596-8827 

SENIOR SERVICES (781) 596-8866 

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR (781) 596-8850 

TOWN CLERK/ELECTIONS     (781) 596-4167 

VETERANS  (781) 586-6911 

 

TOWN WEBSITE: 

WWW.SWAMPSCOTTMA.GOV 

 

FACEBOOK: 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 

 

TWITTER: 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER 

 

 

 

CLICK HERE TO SUBSCRIBE FOR 

SWAMPSCOTT COUNCIL ON AGING 

NEWSLETTER 
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Swampscott Public Library Hours 

The Swampscott Library is open six days a week for residents to enjoy.  Has it been a while since 

you stopped in?   

Swampscott Library Hours 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 9:00 am to 8:30 
pm 
Thursday, 1:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
Friday 9:00 am to 1:30 pm 
Saturday 9:00 am to 1:30 pm 

Children’s Room Hours 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 9:00 am to 6:00 pm 

Thursday 1:30 pm to 7:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am to 1:15 pm 

 

EMAIL NEWS@SWAMPSCOTTMA.GOV TO SIGN 

UP FOR THIS NEWSLETTER 

https://www.swampscottma.gov/calendar/month
https://www.swampscottma.gov/subscribe
https://www.swampscottma.gov/subscribe
http://www.swampscottma.gov
https://www.facebook.com/SwampscottMA01907/
https://twitter.com/swampscottma
https://mycommunityonline.com/
https://mycommunityonline.com/
https://mycommunityonline.com/

